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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Danielle Wren <d.dcompassionateactivities@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 8:23 AM
To: Coggs, Milele
Cc: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira; housepent788@yahoo.com
Subject: Notice Of Public Hearing Follow-up

Good Morning Ms. Coggs, 
 
Thank you for presenting the opportunity for me to speak with Ms. Tanisha Kelly directly. I am not sure if this 
email is necessary, however, because I spoke during her public hearing on Tuesday, September 28th, 2021 I 
would like to follow up and let you know that Ms. Kelly and Mr. Clayton has addressed all of my concerns 
related to her operations for her business the Penthouse Lounge located at 3621 N Teutonia Ave.  
 
I look forward to seeing the success of Ms. Kelly's business.  
 
Thank you again, Ms. Coggs. 
 
 
 
 
--  
 
Danielle Wren, HSM, M.S. 
Owner Of Operations  
D&D Compassionate Activity Companion's LLC 
D&D Respite Worker's Corporation  
Engaging The Mind Through Activities & Creativity  
Board Member Of WADSA 
3611 N. Teutonia Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 53206 
d.dcompassionateactivities@gmail.com 
414-376-8229 
 
WWW.ActivitieswithDandD.com 
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